
10/17/2019 
 

Don Colarusso; 

 

 

We here at Fifth Generation Inc. want to commend your training program for the work at heights that 

occurred at our facility. Your team of extremely talented colleagues were able to deliver a fantastic 

training course that enlightened us with today’s modern era of rescue at heights. Our staff members 

were enthralled with the ropes handling section of the course that ultimately led to the building blocks 

for our emergency response team. Under your watchful eyes, we were able to duplicate real world 

scenarios in which potential victims were retrieved from various heights. Congratulations on a job well 

done. Your organization is without doubt knowledgeable, professional, skilled, and took the time to 

show even the slowest learner their full attention.  

 

 

Regards; 

Fifth Generation Inc. 

Safety Team.  


